
 

 

Crabbes Creek Public School 
Newsletter  

     
Friday 15 October 2021 

Term 4 - Week 2 

I would like to wish everyone a very warm welcome back on behalf of all the staff here at 
Crabbes Creek Public School. I would also like to extend a special welcome to Lilah, Ryder 
and their family on behalf of the Crabbes Creek PS community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
It was wonderful to see our students and families enthusiastically return to school and 
immediately settle into their class and school routines. As I am sure you are aware we are 
operating under level 3 conditions. The department of education has worked closely with 
NSW Health in developing our return to school procedures. While we are required to  
operate according to these procedures the staff and I have been vigilant in maintaining a 
positive small school atmosphere. It has been very pleasing to see the children continue 
to enjoy the wonderful experience of childhood that is Crabbes Creek PS. I would like to 
assure our parents and carers that the teachers and myself remain available if you have 
noticed any issues for your child that we may not be aware of. Together we will continue 
to work together and keep the children safe in all ways during this continued complex 
time. 

Next week we are very much looking forward to meeting the Kinder students of 2022. Yes, 
it is that very exciting time of year again when the huge milestone of starting the journey 
to big school begins. Our kinder orientation program commences next Wednesday 20 
October. If you know of any families who are interested in attending please remind them 
and encourage them to contact the school for further details. It is amazing how often peo-
ple comment to me that they forgot that Crabbes creek PS is here. Word of mouth and 
our families sharing their positive experience at Crabbes Creek PS is the greatest way to 
ensure people are aware of our school.  People are often interested to know that I am 
able to accept enrolments from beyond our zone in all years. Please remind people you 
may be aware of that are interested in enrolling at our school and ask them to contact the 
office. 
 
Have a great weekend.  Brev Belleville - Principal 

Kindergarten Orientation Program 

Welcome back 

Welcome new students Lilah and Ryder and Family 

Surprise!  
Surprise!  

Term 4 
 
Wed 20.10  Kinder Transition 
Wed 27.10  Kinder Transition 
Wed 03.11  Kinder Transition 
Thur 04.11  School Photos 
Wed 10.11  Kinder Transition 
Thur 09.12  Presentation Day 
Tues 14.12  Ballina Pool Party 
 
 

Congratulations 
to our new  

Senior School 
Leader  
2021 
Ryder 



 

 

 
 
 

Congratulations Super Champ Winners 
Ronja, Wyatt, Josh, Joris, Mali & Lilah 


